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Dear Parents, 

Governor Reeves has declared a shelter in place order to begin at 5 p.m. on Friday, April 3, 2020, for the 
state of Mississippi. In accordance with that order, Madison County Schools will modify several current 
programs while we continue to serve our students through distance learning. 
 
Packets of distance learning materials for your child to work on during the next two weeks will be 
available at each campus by noon on Friday so that you may pick up your child’s packet prior to the 
shelter in place order taking effect. During the shelter in place order, please do not return any completed 
learning packets to your child’s school as originally planned. Those completed packets will be collected 
at a later time.  
 
Our technology department is creating a call center to assist with your technology needs. With the 
capability either to take over district device screens remotely or talk users through troubleshooting issues, 
our tech experts should be able to provide help even from a distance. As soon as the call center is up and 
running, which should be shortly, we will provide contact information and details on our website. Once 
the shelter in place order takes effect, we are suspending all on-site technology assistance. 
 
Pick up meal service also will be modified once the shelter in place order takes effect: meal packs to 
cover multiple days will be offered at all current meal distribution sites for pick up on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays only. This plan will not affect meal service on April 2 and 3, but the changes will take effect 
for the upcoming week. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we all adapt to these changing circumstances. As 
always, we love your children and miss them in our schools. Please heed the order to shelter in place and 
stay safe. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Charlotte A. Seals 
Superintendent 
Madison County School


